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23/08/2021  07:34:222021/3504/P OBJ Aaron Yeung This will cause considerable disruption to our building as experienced previously when they constructed 

initially. This is even more difficult given many are still working from home. 

The additional floor will intrude on the privacy of the roof terrace of our property as well as the balconies. Not 

to mention the fallout of dirt and dust which will inevitably cover our property as it did before. 

Previously they removed sound blocking trees from behind and they have no care of the surrounding area or 

residents. 

Our property will therefore take a huge hit in value as privacy will be considerably reduced. 

On a busy road, the additional flats will inevitably bring with it more cars parking on the road. This property 

already has a huge number of vehicles attached to it, regardless of the ¿car free¿ tag in Camden. 

The building already seems to have a host of parties. More flats would increase this. The sounds reverberates 

up our property and into our flats. With no sound blocking in place due to tress etc.. being removed and not 

replaced.

23/08/2021  07:34:202021/3504/P OBJ Aaron Yeung This will cause considerable disruption to our building as experienced previously when they constructed 

initially. This is even more difficult given many are still working from home. 

The additional floor will intrude on the privacy of the roof terrace of our property as well as the balconies. Not 

to mention the fallout of dirt and dust which will inevitably cover our property as it did before. 

Previously they removed sound blocking trees from behind and they have no care of the surrounding area or 

residents. 

Our property will therefore take a huge hit in value as privacy will be considerably reduced. 

On a busy road, the additional flats will inevitably bring with it more cars parking on the road. This property 

already has a huge number of vehicles attached to it, regardless of the ¿car free¿ tag in Camden. 

The building already seems to have a host of parties. More flats would increase this. The sounds reverberates 

up our property and into our flats. With no sound blocking in place due to tress etc.. being removed and not 

replaced.

22/08/2021  21:04:412021/3504/P COMMNT Emma Gubb I would like to put forward an objection to this planning application die to the concern I have over the privacy 

for the residents of 61 Maygrove Road. This single storey extenion would overlook not only the residents of 

Brassey Road near the Peace Park but also right on to the communal roof terrace of 61 Maygrove and the 

owners of flat 11 and of flat 14. All privacy would be lost on what is the only private area for outdoor space for 

the majority of residents in the building who do not have access to balconies. 

The noise disruption when building is also going to cause incredible inconvenience to everyone still having to 

work at home due to the pandemic and for the many young families living in all residential buildings around. I 

strongly urge the planning teams to dismiss this proposal on the grounds of privacy and noise disruption. 

Many thanks.

Emma Gubb

Resident at 61 Maygrove Road
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